Devils Bargain Steve Bannon
Donald Trump And The
Getting the books Devils Bargain Steve Bannon Donald
Trump And The now is not type of inspiring means. You could
not isolated going subsequent to ebook buildup or library or
borrowing from your friends to admittance them. This is an very
easy means to specifically acquire lead by on-line. This online
pronouncement Devils Bargain Steve Bannon Donald Trump And
The can be one of the options to accompany you later than having
additional time.
It will not waste your time. allow me, the e-book will
unconditionally circulate you additional issue to read. Just invest
tiny era to retrieve this on-line proclamation Devils Bargain
Steve Bannon Donald Trump And The as well as review them
wherever you are now.

The Hill to Die On - Jake
Sherman 2019-04-09
The startling inside story of
Donald Trump's first two years
in Washington as viewed from
Capitol Hill, where lawmakers
on both sides of the aisle
jockeyed for advantage as
American politics reached a
fevered pitch. Taking readers
into secret strategy calls and
closed-door meetings from the
devils-bargain-steve-bannon-donald-trump-and-the

House to the White House,
Politico Playbook writers Jake
Sherman and Anna Palmer
trace the gamesmanship and
the impulsiveness, the
dealmaking and the
backstabbing, in a blow-byblow account of the power
struggle that roiled Congress.
Moving from the fights for
advantage between Donald
Trump, Nancy Pelosi, and
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Chuck Schumer; to Mitch
McConnell's merciless,
Machiavellian handling of the
sexual assault accusations
against Supreme Court
nominee Brett Kavanaugh; to
Paul Ryan's desperate, failed
attempts to keep Mark
Meadows from pushing Trump
into a government shutdown
over immigration, The Hill to
Die On bristles with fresh news
and tells the story of what
really happened in some of the
most defining moments our
era. Like The West Wing for
Congress, or Shattered meets
This Town, The Hill to Die On
tells an unforgettable story of
politics and power, where the
stakes going forward are
nothing less than the future of
America and the lives of
millions of ordinary Americans.
The Victory Lab - Sasha
Issenberg 2013-09-17
UPDATED FOR THE 2016
ELECTION The book Politico
calls “Moneyball for politics”
shows how cutting-edge social
science and analytics are
reshaping the modern political
campaign. Renegade thinkers
are crashing the gates of a
devils-bargain-steve-bannon-donald-trump-and-the

venerable American institution,
shoving aside its so-called wise
men and replacing them with a
radical new data-driven order.
We’ve seen it in sports, and
now in The Victory Lab,
journalist Sasha Issenberg tells
the hidden story of the
analytical revolution upending
the way political campaigns are
run in the 21st century. The
Victory Lab follows the
academics and maverick
operatives rocking the war
room and re-engineering a
high-stakes industry previously
run on little more than gut
instinct and outdated
assumptions. Armed with
research from behavioural
psychology and randomized
experiments that treat voters
as unwitting guinea pigs, the
smartest campaigns now
believe they know who you will
vote for even before you do.
Issenberg tracks these
fascinating techniques—which
include cutting edge
persuasion experiments,
innovative ways to mobilize
voters, heavily researched
electioneering methods—and
shows how our most important
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Downloaded from
mccordia.com on by guest

figures, such as Barack Obama
and Mitt Romney, are putting
them to use with surprising
skill and alacrity. Provocative,
clear-eyed and energetically
reported, The Victory Lab
offers iconoclastic insights into
political marketing, human
decision-making, and the
increasing power of analytics.
One Nation After Trump E.J. Dionne, Jr. 2017-09-19
THE INSTANT NEW YORK
TIMES AND WASHINGTON
POST BESTSELLER A call to
action from three of
Washington's premier political
scholar-journalists, One Nation
After Trump offers the
definitive work on the threat
posed by the Trump presidency
and how to counter it.
American democracy was
never supposed to give the
nation a president like Donald
Trump. We have never had a
president who gave rise to such
widespread alarm about his
lack of commitment to the
institutions of self-government,
to the norms democracy
requires, and to the need for
basic knowledge about how
government works. We have
devils-bargain-steve-bannon-donald-trump-and-the

never had a president who
raises profound questions
about his basic competence
and his psychological capacity
to take on the most challenging
political office in the world. Yet
if Trump is both a threat to our
democracy and a product of its
weaknesses, the citizen
activism he has inspired is the
antidote. The reaction to the
crisis created by Trump’s
presidency can provide the
foundation for an era of
democratic renewal and
vindicate our long experiment
in self-rule. The award-winning
authors of One Nation After
Trump explain Trump’s rise
and the danger his
administration poses to our
free institutions. They also
offer encouragement to the
millions of Americans now
experiencing a new sense of
citizenship and engagement
and argue that our nation
needs a unifying alternative to
Trump’s dark and divisive
brand of politics—an
alternative rooted in a New
Economy, a New Patriotism, a
New Civil Society, and a New
Democracy. One Nation After
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Trump is the essential book for
our era, an unsparing
assessment of the perils facing
the United States and an
inspiring roadmap for how we
can reclaim the future.
Full Disclosure - Stormy
Daniels 2018-10-02
Instant New York Times
bestseller "Standing up to
bullies is my kind of thing."
How did Stormy Daniels
become the woman willing to
take on a president? In this
book, Stormy Daniels tells her
whole story for the first time:
what it's like to be a leading
actress and director in the
adult film business, the full
truth about her journey from a
rough childhood in Louisiana
onto the national stage, and
everything about her
interaction with Donald Trump
that led to the nondisclosure
agreement and the behind-thescenes attempts to intimidate
her. Stormy is funny, sharp,
warm, and impassioned by
turns. Her story is a thoroughly
American one, of a girl who
loved reading and horses and
who understood from a very
young age what she
devils-bargain-steve-bannon-donald-trump-and-the

wanted?and who also knew
she'd have to get every step of
the way there on her own.
People can't stop talking about
Stormy Daniels. And they won't
be able to stop talking about
her fresh, surprising,
completely candid, nothingheld-back book.
Untitled on American Politics Joshua Green 2020-06-30
From the author of the #1 New
York Times bestseller Devil's
Bargain comes another
revelatory, news-making
account of one of the defining
stories of our current moment,
involving some of our most
high-profile and polarizing
political figures. Joshua
Green's Devil's Bargain took us
inside the defining story of the
2016 cycle, the populist
takeover of the Republican
Party and Stave Bannon's
partnership with Donald Trump
to storm the White House.
Now, Joshua Green gives us the
defining story of the 2020
cycle, written with his
inimitable access, razor-sharp
political acumen, and
character-driven storytelling
élan. Whatever the ultimate
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result in November, the story
Joshua Green's book tells offers
a brilliant and enthralling optic
on the larger structural
changes roiling our country,
and the world.
Mar-a-Lago - Laurence
Leamer 2019-01-29
Where Trump Learned to Rule
To know Donald J. Trump it is
best to start in his natural
habitat: Palm Beach, Florida. It
is here he learned the
techniques that took him all the
way to the White House.
Painstakingly, over decades, he
has created a world in this
exclusive tropical enclave and
favorite haunt of billionaires
where he is not just president
but a king. The vehicle for his
triumph is Mar-A-Lago, one of
the greatest mansions ever
built in the United States. The
inside story of how he became
King of Palm Beach—and how
Palm Beach continues to be his
spiritual home even as
president—is rollicking,
troubling, and told with
unrivaled access and
understanding by Laurence
Leamer. In Mar-A-Lago, the
reader will learn: * How Donald
devils-bargain-steve-bannon-donald-trump-and-the

Trump bought a property now
valued by some at as much as
$500,000,000 for less than
three thousand dollars of his
own money. * Why Trump was
blackballed by the WASP
grandees of the island and how
he got his revenge. * How
Trump joined forces with the
National Enquirer, which was
headquartered nearby, and
engineered his own divorce. *
How by turning Mar-A-Lago
into a private club, Trump was
the unlikely man to integrate
Palm Beach’s restricted
country club scene, and what
his real motives were. * What
transpires behind the gates of
today’s Mar-A-Lago during “the
season,” when President
Trump and assorted D.C.
power players fly down each
weekend. In addition to
copious interviews and
reporting from inside Mar-ALago, Laurence Leamer brings
an acute and unparalleled
understanding of the society of
Palm Beach, where he has lived
for twenty-five years. He has
written an essential book for
understanding Donald Trump’s
inner character.
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The Once and Future Liberal
- Lilla 2018-04-19
For nearly forty years, Ronald
Reagan’s vision—small
government, lower taxes, and
self-reliant individualism—has
remained America’s dominant
political ideology. The
Democratic Party has offered
no truly convincing competing
vision. Instead, American
liberalism has fallen under the
spell of identity politics. Mark
Lilla argues with acerbic wit
that liberals, originally driven
by a sincere desire to protect
the most vulnerable Americans,
have now unwittingly invested
their energies in social
movements rather than
winning elections. This
abandonment of political
priorities has had dire
consequences. But, with the
Republican Party led by an
unpredictable demagogue and
in ideological disarray, Lilla
believes liberals now have an
opportunity to turn from the
divisive politics of identity, and
offer positive ideas for a shared
future. A fiercely-argued, nononsense book, The Once and
Future Liberal is essential
devils-bargain-steve-bannon-donald-trump-and-the

reading for our momentous
times.
Game of Thorns - Doug Wead
2017-02-28
Here is the first, insider,
account of the precipitous fall
of Hillary Clinton. How the
scandals of a lifetime finally
reached critical mass. How, in
the last few days of the
campaign, some on her staff
saw the ghostly shroud of
defeat creeping over them but
were helpless to act, frozen by
the self-denial of the group.
Here is an explanation of why
the national media and their
corporate owners kept Joe
Biden and Elizabeth Warren
out of the race. Why they
wanted their investment in the
Clinton's to work and how they
were willing to go to great
lengths to make that happen.
Don't have time to read the
thousands of leaked emails
from inside the Clinton
machine? The author has done
it for you and has come back
from the experience with a
stunning peek into the world of
a political leader who privately
declared that she wanted a
hemisphere "with open trade
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and open borders." Finally,
here is the story of the rise of
Donald Trump. How his
opponents sought to derail him.
This is the story of how Donald
Trump's message and brand
transcended the traps laid by
his enemies. How, against all
odds, he won the presidency.
And here are the details of his
plan to make American great
again.
Trumped - Larry Sabato
2017-03-21
In 2016, Donald Trump broke
almost all the rules of politics
to win the Republican
nomination and, even more
improbably, to edge out heavily
favored Hillary Clinton in one
of the great upsets in
presidential campaign history.
In Trumped: The 2016 Election
That Broke All the Rules, Larry
Sabato, Kyle Kondik, and
Geoffrey Skelley, leading
experts in American politics,
bring together respected
journalists, analysts, and
scholars to examine every facet
of the stunning 2016 election
and what its improbable
outcome will mean for the
nation moving forward under a
devils-bargain-steve-bannon-donald-trump-and-the

Trump administration. In frank,
accessible prose, each author
offers insight that goes beyond
the headlines and dives into
the underlying forces and shifts
that drove the election from its
earliest developments to its
dramatic conclusion as one of
the greatest upsets in
presidential campaign history.
Trumped will be an
indispensable read for political
junkies and all students of
American politics.
Contributions by Alan
Abramowitz, Matt Barreto,
David Byler, Anthony Cilluffo,
Rhodes Cook, Robert Costa,
Ariel Edwards-Levy, Natalie
Jackson, Kyle Kondik, Susan
MacManus, Diana Owen, Ron
Rapoport, Larry Sabato, Greg
Sargent, Tom Schaller, Gary
Segura, Geoffrey Skelley,
Walter Stone, Michael Toner,
Karen Trainer, Sean Trende,
and Janie Valencia.
Kushner, Inc. - Vicky Ward
2019-03-19
INSTANT NEW YORK TIMES
BESTSELLER The first
explosive book about Javanka
and their infamous rise to
power Jared Kushner and
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Ivanka Trump are the selfstyled Prince and Princess of
America. Their swift, gilded
rise to extraordinary power in
Donald Trump’s White House is
unprecedented and dangerous.
In Kushner, Inc., investigative
journalist Vicky Ward digs
beneath the myth the couple
has created, depicting
themselves as the voices of
reason in an otherwise crazy
presidency, and reveals that
Jared and Ivanka are not just
the President’s chief enablers:
they, like him, appear
disdainful of rules, of laws, and
of ethics. They are entitled
inheritors of the worst kind;
their combination of ignorance,
arrogance, and an insatiable
lust for power has caused
havoc all over the world, and
may threaten the democracy of
the United States. Ward follows
their trajectory from New
Jersey and New York City to
the White House, where the
couple’s many forays into
policy-making and national
security have mocked longstanding U.S. policy and
protocol. They have pursued an
agenda that could increase
devils-bargain-steve-bannon-donald-trump-and-the

their wealth while their actions
have mostly gone unchecked.
In Kushner, Inc., Ward holds
Jared Kushner and Ivanka
Trump accountable: she unveils
the couple’s self-serving
transactional motivations and
how those have propelled them
into the highest levels of the
US government where no one,
the President included, has
been able to stop them.
The Second Civil War - Ronald
Brownstein 2008-09-30
In recent years American
politics has seemingly become
much more partisan, more
zero-sum, more vicious, and
less able to confront the real
problems our nation faces.
What has happened? In The
Second Civil War, respected
political commentator Ronald
Brownstein diagnoses the
electoral, demographic, and
institutional forces that have
wreaked such change over the
American political landscape,
pulling politics into the
margins and leaving precious
little common ground for
compromise. The Second Civil
War is not a book for
Democrats or Republicans but
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for all Americans who are
disturbed by our current
political dysfunction and
hungry for ways to understand
it—and move beyond it.
Devil's Bargain - Joshua Green
2017-09-01
The instant #1 New York
Times bestseller. From the
reporter who was there at the
very beginning comes the
revealing inside story of the
partnership between Steve
Bannon and Donald Trump —
the key to understanding the
rise of the alt-right, the fall of
Hillary Clinton, and the hidden
forces that drove the greatest
upset in American political
history. Based on dozens of
interviews conducted over six
years, Green spins the master
narrative of the 2016 campaign
from its origins in the far
fringes of right-wing politics
and reality television to its
culmination inside Trump’s
penthouse on election night.
The shocking elevation of
Bannon to head Trump’s
flagging presidential campaign
on August 17, 2016, hit
political Washington like a
thunderclap and seemed to
devils-bargain-steve-bannon-donald-trump-and-the

signal the meltdown of the
Republican Party. Bannon was
a bomb-throwing pugilist who’d
never run a campaign and was
despised by Democrats and
Republicans alike. Yet
Bannon’s hard-edged ethnonationalism and his elaborate,
years-long plot to destroy
Hillary Clinton paved the way
for Trump’s unlikely victory.
Trump became the avatar of a
dark but powerful worldview
that dominated the airwaves
and spoke to voters whom
others couldn’t see. Trump’s
campaign was the final phase
of a populist insurgency that
had been building up in
America for years, and Bannon,
its inscrutable mastermind,
believed it was the culmination
of a hard-right global uprising
that would change the world.
Any study of Trump’s rise to
the presidency is unavoidably a
study of Bannon. Devil’s
Bargain is a tour-de-force
telling of the remarkable
confluence of circumstances
that decided the election, many
of them orchestrated by
Bannon and his allies, who
really did plot a vast, right9/31
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wing conspiracy to stop
Clinton. To understand
Trump's extraordinary rise and
Clinton’s fall, you have to
weave Trump’s story together
with Bannon’s, or else it
doesn't make sense.
American Governor - Matt
Katz 2016-01-19
The ultimate insider to Chris
Christie’s 2016 presidential
campaign delivers a definitive
biography of the popular and
controversial governor of New
Jersey—including the true story
behind the Bridgegate laneclosure scandal. Journalist
Matt Katz has been covering
Christie since 2011 and has
seen firsthand how the
governor appeals to the public
through his tactics, rhetoric,
and personality. In American
Governor, Katz weaves a
compelling on-the-ground
political narrative that begins
with the roots of his family’s
journey to America and takes
us through his upset victory
over Governor Jon Corzine and
then along the road to his
announcement of his candidacy
for the highest office in the
country. Packed with exclusive
devils-bargain-steve-bannon-donald-trump-and-the

information, interviews, and
anecdotes, American Governor
illustrates how Christie evolved
from an unpopular perennial
candidate running for local
office to the most watched
Republican in the country, a
populist with leadership skills,
charm, and luck seemingly
unparalleled by any other upand-coming politician. Christie
has proven himself a dynamic
force of nature by emerging
wounded but not unbowed
after Bridgegate—a scandal
that would have destroyed
another politician’s rising star.
A political biography by an
inside source who’s been on
the Chris Christie beat longer
than any reporter in New
Jersey, American Governor is a
thrilling and absorbing look at
the modern making of a man
and a politician.
Devil's Bargain - Joshua
Green 2018-02-13
The instant #1 New York
Times bestseller, now with an
explosive new preface. From
the reporter who was there at
the very beginning comes the
revealing inside story of the
partnership between Steve
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Bannon and Donald
Trump—the key to
understanding the rise of the
alt-right, the fall of Hillary
Clinton, and the hidden forces
that drove the greatest upset in
American political history.
Based on dozens of interviews
conducted over six years,
Green spins the master
narrative of the 2016 campaign
from its origins in the far
fringes of right-wing politics
and reality television to its
culmination inside Trump’s
penthouse on election night.
The shocking elevation of
Bannon to head Trump’s
flagging presidential campaign
on August 17, 2016, hit
political Washington like a
thunderclap and seemed to
signal the meltdown of the
Republican Party. Bannon was
a bomb-throwing pugilist who’d
never run a campaign and was
despised by Democrats and
Republicans alike. Yet
Bannon’s hard-edged ethnonationalism and his elaborate,
years-long plot to destroy
Hillary Clinton paved the way
for Trump’s unlikely victory.
Trump became the avatar of a
devils-bargain-steve-bannon-donald-trump-and-the

dark but powerful worldview
that dominated the airwaves
and spoke to voters whom
others couldn’t see. Trump’s
campaign was the final phase
of a populist insurgency that
had been building up in
America for years, and Bannon,
its inscrutable mastermind,
believed it was the culmination
of a hard-right global uprising
that would change the world.
Any study of Trump’s rise to
the presidency is unavoidably a
study of Bannon. Devil’s
Bargain is a tour-de-force
telling of the remarkable
confluence of circumstances
that decided the election, many
of them orchestrated by
Bannon and his allies, who
really did plot a vast, rightwing conspiracy to stop
Clinton. To understand
Trump's extraordinary rise and
Clinton’s fall, you have to
weave Trump’s story together
with Bannon’s, or else it
doesn't make sense.
The Engagement - Sasha
Issenberg 2021
The riveting story of the fight
for same-sex marriage in the
United States--the most
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important civil rights
breakthrough of the new
millennium. On June 26, 2015,
the United States Supreme
Court ruled that state bans on
gay marriage were
unconstitutional, making samesex unions legal throughout the
United States. But the road to
victory was much longer than
many know. In this seminal
work, Sasha Issenberg takes us
back to Hawaii in the 1990s,
when that state's supreme
court first started grappling
with the issue, and traces the
fight for marriage equality
from the enactment of the
Defense of Marriage Act in
1996 to the Goodridge decision
that made Massachusetts the
first state to legalize same-sex
marriage, and finally to the
seminal Supreme Court
decisions of Windsor and
Obergefell. This meticulously
reported work sheds new light
on every aspect of this fraught
history and brings to life the
perspectives of those who
fought courageously for the
right to marry as well as those
who fervently believed that
same-sex marriage would
devils-bargain-steve-bannon-donald-trump-and-the

destroy the nation. It is sure to
become the definitive book on
one of the most important civil
rights fights of our time.
Unbelievable - Katy Tur
2017-09-12
NEW YORK TIMES
BESTSELLER “Compelling…
this book couldn’t be more
timely.” – Jill Abramson, New
York Times Book Review From
the Recipient of the 2017
Walter Cronkite Award for
Excellence in Journalism Called
"disgraceful," "third-rate," and
"not nice" by Donald Trump,
NBC News correspondent Katy
Tur reported on—and took flak
from—the most captivating and
volatile presidential candidate
in American history. Katy Tur
lived out of a suitcase for a
year and a half, following
Trump around the country,
powered by packets of peanut
butter and kept clean with dry
shampoo. She visited forty
states with the candidate,
made more than 3,800 live
television reports, and tried to
endure a gazillion loops of
Elton John’s "Tiny Dancer"—a
Trump rally playlist staple.
From day 1 to day 500, Tur
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documented Trump’s
inconsistencies, fact-checked
his falsities, and called him out
on his lies. In return, Trump
repeatedly singled Tur out. He
tried to charm her, intimidate
her, and shame her. At one
point, he got a crowd so riled
up against Tur, Secret Service
agents had to walk her to her
car. None of it worked. Facts
are stubborn. So was Tur. She
was part of the first women-led
politics team in the history of
network news. The Boys on the
Bus became the Girls on the
Plane. But the circus remained.
Through all the long nights,
wild scoops, naked chauvinism,
dodgy staffers, and fevered
debates, no one had a better
view than Tur. Unbelievable is
her darkly comic, fascinatingly
bizarre, and often scary story
of how America sent a former
reality show host to the White
House. It’s also the story of
what it was like for Tur to be
there as it happened, inside a
no-rules world where reporters
were spat on, demeaned, and
discredited. Tur was a foreign
correspondent who came home
to her most foreign story of all.
devils-bargain-steve-bannon-donald-trump-and-the

Unbelievable is a must-read for
anyone who still wakes up and
wonders, Is this real life?
Game Change LP - John
Heilemann 2010-01-26
In Game Change, John
Heilemann and Mark Halperin,
two of the country’s leading
political reporters, use their
unrivaled access to pull back
the curtain on the Obama,
Clinton, McCain, and Palin
campaigns. Based on hundreds
of interviews with the people
who lived the story, Game
Change is a reportorial tour de
force that reads like a fastpaced novel. Character-driven
and dialogue-rich, replete with
extravagantly detailed scenes,
it’s an intimate portrait of some
of the most powerful and
fascinating figures in American
life—the occasionally shocking,
often hilarious, ultimately
definitive account of the
campaign of a lifetime.
Devil's Bargain - Joshua
Green 2017
Based on dozens of interviews
conducted over six years,
Green spins the master
narrative of the 2016 campaign
from its origins in the far
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fringes of right-wing politics
and reality television to its
culmination inside Trump's
penthouse on election night.
Devil's Bargain - Joshua Green
2017-10-01
A book of the year for
Waterstones, the Daily
Telegraph, The Times, the FT,
and the Irish Independent. The
instant #1 New York Times
bestseller. From the reporter
who was there at the very
beginning comes the revealing
inside story of the partnership
between Steve Bannon and
Donald Trump — the key to
understanding the rise of the
alt-right, the fall of Hillary
Clinton, and the hidden forces
that drove the greatest upset in
American political history.
Based on dozens of interviews
conducted over six years,
Green spins the master
narrative of the 2016 campaign
from its origins in the far
fringes of right-wing politics
and reality television to its
culmination inside Trump’s
penthouse on election night.
The shocking elevation of
Bannon to head Trump’s
flagging presidential campaign
devils-bargain-steve-bannon-donald-trump-and-the

on August 17, 2016, hit
political Washington like a
thunderclap and seemed to
signal the meltdown of the
Republican Party. Bannon was
a bomb-throwing pugilist who’d
never run a campaign and was
despised by Democrats and
Republicans alike. Yet
Bannon’s hard-edged ethnonationalism and his elaborate,
years-long plot to destroy
Hillary Clinton paved the way
for Trump’s unlikely victory.
Trump became the avatar of a
dark but powerful worldview
that dominated the airwaves
and spoke to voters whom
others couldn’t see. Trump’s
campaign was the final phase
of a populist insurgency that
had been building up in
America for years, and Bannon,
its inscrutable mastermind,
believed it was the culmination
of a hard-right global uprising
that would change the world.
Any study of Trump’s rise to
the presidency is unavoidably a
study of Bannon. Devil’s
Bargain is a tour-de-force
telling of the remarkable
confluence of circumstances
that decided the election, many
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of them orchestrated by
Bannon and his allies, who
really did plot a vast, rightwing conspiracy to stop
Clinton. To understand
Trump's extraordinary rise and
Clinton’s fall, you have to
weave Trump’s story together
with Bannon’s, or else it
doesn't make sense.
Secret Empires - Peter
Schweizer 2019-03-26
#1 New York Times Bestseller!
Peter Schweizer has been
fighting corruption—and
winning—for years. In Throw
Them All Out, he exposed
insider trading by members of
Congress, leading to the
passage of the STOCK Act. In
Extortion, he uncovered how
politicians use mafia-like
tactics to enrich themselves.
And in Clinton Cash, he
revealed the Clintons’ massive
money machine and sparked an
FBI investigation. Now he
explains how a new corruption
has taken hold, involving larger
sums of money than ever
before. Stuffing tens of
thousands of dollars into a
freezer has morphed into
multibillion-dollar equity deals
devils-bargain-steve-bannon-donald-trump-and-the

done in the dark corners of the
world. An American bank
opening in China would be
prohibited by US law from
hiring a slew of family
members of top Chinese
politicians. However, a Chinese
bank opening in America can
hire anyone it wants. It can
even invite the friends and
families of American politicians
to invest in can’t-lose deals.
President Donald Trump’s
children have made front pages
across the world for their dicey
transactions. However, the
media has barely looked into
questionable deals made by
those close to Barack Obama,
Joe Biden, John Kerry, Mitch
McConnell, and lesser-known
politicians who have been in
the game longer. In many parts
of the world, the children of
powerful political figures go
into business and profit
handsomely, not necessarily
because they are good at it, but
because people want to curry
favor with their influential
parents. This is a relatively new
phenomenon in the United
States. But for relatives of
some prominent political
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families, we may already be
talking about hundreds of
millions of dollars. Deeply
researched and packed with
shocking revelations, Secret
Empires identifies public
servants who cannot be trusted
and provides a path toward a
more accountable government.
Bannon - Keith Koffler
2017-11-13
He helped engineer one of the
greatest upsets in political
history—the election of Donald
J. Trump as president of the
United States. Now, after a
short and turbulent tenure in
the White House, Steve Bannon
is working on the outside to
propel forward his populist
agenda even when it puts him
at odds with the Trump
administration. Unafraid to
speak the truth and unwilling
to back down, Bannon has
made headlines in recent
months for slamming the
Trump administration's
approach to North Korea and
China, backing controversial
Senate candidate Roy Moore at
all costs, and calling members
of Trump's circle—including
Trump's son Don Jr. and his
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son-in-law Jared
Kushner—"treasonous" for
meeting with Russians during
the election. What is Steve
Bannon trying to achieve? Is he
a political genius with a
promising ideology, or a
muckraker without
allegiances? In Bannon: Always
the Rebel, veteran White
House reporter Keith Koffler
sits down for hours of
interviews with Steve Bannon
and gets the embattled former
White House advisor talking
about his plans, his current
thinking about the Trump
White House, and the reasons
he's still fighting. "Keith
Koffler's book will help you
understand why Steve Bannon
still matters, and why he is one
of the most powerful and
important men outside the Oval
Office." —SEBASTIAN GORKA,
Ph.D., former deputy assistant
to President Trump, author of
Defeating Jihad, and chief
strategist of the Make America
Great Again Coalition.
The Politicians and the
Egalitarians: The Hidden
History of American Politics
- Sean Wilentz 2016-05-17
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One of our most eminent
historians reminds us of the
commanding role party politics
has played in America’s
enduring struggle against
economic inequality. “There
are two keys to unlocking the
secrets of American politics
and American political history.”
So begins The Politicians & the
Egalitarians, Princeton
historian Sean Wilentz’s bold
new work of history. First,
America is built on an
egalitarian tradition. At the
nation’s founding, Americans
believed that extremes of
wealth and want would destroy
their revolutionary experiment
in republican government. Ever
since, that idea has shaped
national political conflict and
scored major egalitarian
victories—from the Civil War
and Progressive eras to the
New Deal and the Great
Society—along the way.
Second, partisanship is a
permanent fixture in America,
and America is the better for it.
Every major egalitarian victory
in United States history has
resulted neither from
abandonment of partisan
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politics nor from social
movement protests but from a
convergence of protest and
politics, and then sharp
struggles led by principled and
effective party politicians.
There is little to be gained from
the dream of a post-partisan
world. With these two insights
Sean Wilentz offers a crystalclear portrait of American
history, told through politicians
and egalitarians including
Thomas Paine, Abraham
Lincoln, and W. E. B. Du
Bois—a portrait that runs
counter to current political and
historical thinking. As he did
with his acclaimed The Rise of
American Democracy, Wilentz
once again completely
transforms our understanding
of this nation’s political and
moral character.
Citizen Trump - Robert Orlando
2021-06-15
Writer/director Robert
Orlando, locked down during
the Covid-19 pandemic,
learned Citizen Kane was
Trump’s favorite film, and the
parallels were astonishing.
Both Kane and Trump are
swaggering masters of media,
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and both claim to stand for the
working man. “Orson Welles,
the boy genius of Kane, was
possessing me from the grave,”
states Orlando. In Orlando’s
acclaimed documentary Citizen
Trump, we witness Trump, like
Kane, trying to escape
unglamorous beginnings. A
decades-long effort to rise as
aspiring Hollywood mogul, real
estate player, darling of gossip
columnists, casino owner,
dabbler in politics, and reality
TV star. Each new stage was a
rehearsal for his role as
president. In this follow-up to
the film, Orlando takes an even
deeper dive into the nature of
Trump’s background as an
entertainer—and how it led to
the miraculous upset of Clinton
and his rise as president.
Truth-be-told, Kane was
crushed by scandal; Trump was
not. He triumphed above frontpage divorces, bankruptcies,
unprecedented media attacks,
and political chaos. Did his
failed attempt at re-election
end his star power? Citizen
Trump gives us our looking
glass. “Filmmaker Robert
Orlando probes some of the
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secrets of Trump’s obsessions,
and finds answers in what the
president has described as his
favorite film [Citizen Kane]….
Striking, very watchable.
Fascinating film!” —Michael
Medved, Movie Critic “Robert
Orlando’s 2020 documentary
shows Trump’s favorite film is
a road map to his methods.”
—Joseph Serwach, Medium “To
do so, he tells President
Trump’s life story in the
cinematographic style of
Citizen Kane, incorporating the
iconic snow globe, the
campaign poster, and even the
mysterious word (‘Rosebud’)
that is central to Orson Welles’
masterpiece.” —Gabriel
Andrade, Merion West
“Through the lens of the 1941
classic Citizen Kane, a
documentary filmmaker seeks
to understand the life journey
of President Trump and his
successful venture into
politics.” —Josh Shepherd, The
Federalist “This is the
fascinating parallel that
inspired Robert Orlando. The
film is remarkable—truly in the
literal sense. It’s visually
engaging, if not riveting.”
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—Paul Kengor, The American
Spectator
Understanding Trump - Newt
Gingrich 2017-06-13
The presidency of Donald
Trump marks a profound
change in the trajectory of
American government, politics,
and culture. Like his
administration, the movement
that put him in office
represents a phenomenon that
is worth studying. Donald
Trump is unlike any president
we've ever had. He is the only
person ever elected to be
commander in chief who has
not first held public office or
served as a general in the
military. His principles grow
out of five decades of business
and celebrity success-not
politics-so he behaves
differently than do traditional
politicians. In
UNDERSTANDING TRUMP,
Newt Gingrich shares what he
learned from more than two
years helping Trump and his
team throughout the campaign,
the election, and during the
first months of the presidency.
Mr. Gingrich provides unique
insight into how the new
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president's past experiences
have shaped his life and style
of governing. This book also
includes Mr. Gingrich's
thorough analysis of how
President Trump thinks and
makes decisions, as well as the
president's philosophy,
doctrine, and political agenda
going forward. Further, these
pages hold a detailed
discussion of Trump-style
solutions for national security,
education, health care,
economic growth, government
reform, and other important
topics. Mr. Gingrich also
identifies the forces in the
Washington establishment,
media, and bureaucracy that
will oppose the president at
every turn. Finally,
UNDERSTANDING TRUMP
explains the president's actions
so far and lays out a vision for
what Americans can do to help
make President Trump's
agenda a success. The
president owes his position to
the people who believed in him
as a candidate, not to the elites
in government and media who
have expressed contempt for
him since he began his
19/31
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campaign to become president.
The very essence of Trump's
mission is a willingness to
enact policies and set goals
that send our country in a bold
new direction - one that may be
"unreasonable" to Washington
but is sensible to millions of
Americans outside the Beltway.
Only with the country's help
will President Trump be able to
overcome the entrenched
interests in Washington and
fulfill his promise to make
America great again for all
Americans.
Confessions of an
Investigative Reporter Matthew Schwartz 2020-05-26
"A fascinating look behind the
media mirror that reflects
celebrity and power ...
incredible." --Bob Dotson, New
York Times bestselling author,
former national correspondent,
the Today show Award-winning
investigative reporter Matthew
Schwartz was ordered to lie on
TV in the name of
sensationalism. He was
arrested for trespassing on the
property of a business he
exposed for committing fraud.
A target of one of his
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investigations swung a baseball
bat at his head. He's been
shoved, sued, and cursed out.
He caught a car dealership
rolling back odometers and
selling used cars as new. In
Confessions of an Investigative
Reporter, this veteran
journalist reveals his inner
thoughts and the inside stories
viewers never saw. Confessions
of an Investigative Reporter is
funny, fast-moving, and dishy.
It provides a rare look inside
the world of local news from
someone who spent four
decades in it. It's not only for
news viewers. It's for anyone
who cares about justice and
their community. And about
that time he was ordered to
lie? His answers lie within.
The Stranger - Chuck Todd
2014-11-11
Chuck Todd's gripping, fly-onthe-wall account of Barack
Obama's tumultuous struggle
to succeed in Washington.
Barack Obama won the
presidency in 2008 partly
because he was a Washington
outsider. But if he'd come to
the White House thinking he
could change the political
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culture, he soon discovered
just how difficult it was to swim
against an upstream of
insiders, partisans, and old
guard networks allied to
undermine his agenda--including members of his own
party. He would pass some of
the most significant legislation
in American history, but his
own weaknesses torpedoed
some of his greatest hopes. In
THE STRANGER, Chuck Todd
draws upon his unprecedented
inner-circle sources to create a
gripping account of Obama's
White House tenure, from the
early days of drift and
helplessness to a final stand
against the GOP in which an
Obama, at last liberated from
his political future, finally
triumphs.
Democracy Hacked - Martin
Moore 2018-09-27
Technology has fractured
democracy, and now there’s no
going back. All around the
world, the fringes have
stormed the palace of the elites
and unleashed data miners,
dark ads and bots on an
unwitting public. After years of
soundbites about connecting
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people, the social media giants
are only just beginning to
admit to the scale of the
problem. We stand on the
precipice of an era where
switching your mobile platform
will have more impact on your
life than switching your
government. Where freedom
and privacy are seen as
incompatible with social wellbeing and transparency. Where
your attention is sold to the
highest bidder. Our laws don’t
cover what is happening and
our politicians don’t
understand it. But if we don’t
fight to change the system
now, we may not get another
chance.
Horsemen of the
Trumpocalypse - John Nichols
2017-08-29
A line-up of the dirty dealers
and defenders of the
indefensible who are definitely
not "making America great
again" Donald Trump has
assembled a rogue's gallery of
alt-right hatemongers, crony
capitalists, immigrant bashers,
and climate-change deniers to
run the American government.
To survive the next four years,
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we the people need to know
whose hands are on the levers
of power. And we need to know
how to challenge their abuses.
John Nichols, veteran political
correspondent at the Nation,
has been covering many of
these deplorables for decades.
Sticking to the hard facts and
unafraid to dig deep into the
histories and ideologies of the
people who make up Trump's
inner circle, Nichols delivers a
clear-eyed and complete guide
to this wrecking-crew
administration.
True Crimes and
Misdemeanors - Jeffrey
Toobin 2020-08-04
From CNN chief legal analyst
and bestselling author Jeffrey
Toobin, a real-life legal thriller
about the prosecutors and
congressional investigators
pursuing the truth about
Donald Trump's complicity in
several crimes--and why they
failed. Donald Trump's
campaign chairman went to
jail. So did his personal lawyer.
His long-time political
consigliere was convicted of
serious federal crimes, and his
national security advisor pled
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guilty to others. Several
Russian spies were indicted in
absentia. Career intelligence
agents and military officers
were alarmed enough by the
president's actions that they
alerted senior government
officials and ignited the
impeachment process. Yet
despite all this, a years-long
inquiry led by special counsel
Robert Mueller, and the third
impeachment of a president in
American history, Donald
Trump survived to run for reelection. Why? Jeffrey Toobin's
highly entertaining definitive
account of the Mueller
investigation and the
impeachment of the president
takes readers behind the
scenes of the epic legal and
political struggle to call Trump
to account for his misdeeds.
With his superb storytelling
and analytic skills Toobin
recounts all the mind-boggling
twists and turns in the case-Trump's son met with a
Russian operative promising
Kremlin support! Trump paid a
porn star $130,000 to hush up
an affair! Rudy Giuliani and a
pair of shady Ukrainian22/31
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American businessmen got the
Justice Department to look at
Russian-created conspiracy
theories! Toobin shows how
Trump's canny lawyers used
Mueller's famous integrity
against him, and how Trump's
bullying and bluster cowed
Republican legislators into
ignoring the clear evidence of
the impeachment hearings.
Based on dozens of interviews
with prosecutors in Mueller's
office, Trump's legal team,
Congressional investigators,
White House staffers, and
several of the key players,
including some who are now in
prison, True Crimes and
Misdemeanors is a revelatory
narrative that makes sense of
the seemingly endless chaos of
the Trump years. Filled with
never-before-reported details
of the high-stakes legal battles
and political machinations, the
book weaves a tale of a rogue
president guilty of historic
misconduct, and how he got
away with it.
Go Back to where You Came
from - Sasha Polakow-Suransky
2017
An indispensable account of
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the global rise of antiimmigration politics and the
ruthlessly effective rebranding
of Europe's new far right.
Shattered - Jonathan J. M.
Allen 2017
An analysis of the bitter 2016
presidential election, told from
the viewpoints of Hilary
Clinton campaign insiders,
reconstructs key decisions and
missed opportunities cited as
the cause of the election upset.
The Rise of Populism Stephen K. Bannon 2019-06-18
The twenty-third semi-annual
Munk Debate, held on
November 2, 2018, pits
Stephen Bannon, the CEO of
the Donald Trump presidential
campaign, against columnist
and author David Frum to
debate the future of liberalism
against the rising tide of
populism. Throughout the
Western world, politics is
undergoing a sea-change.
Long-held notions of the role of
government, trade and
economic policy, foreign policy,
and immigration are being
challenged by populist thinkers
and movements. Does this
surging populist agenda in
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Western nations signal a
permanent shift in our politics?
Or is it a passing phenomenon
that will remain at the fringes
of society and political power?
Will our politics continue to be
shaped by the post-war
consensus on trade, inclusive
national identity, and
globalization, or by the agenda
of insurgent populist politics,
parties, and leaders? The
twenty-third semi-annual Munk
Debate pits former Donald
Trump advisor Stephen K.
Bannon against columnist and
public intellectual David Frum
to debate the future of the
liberal political order.
Media Madness - Howard
Kurtz 2018-01-29
According to the media, Donald
Trump could never become
president. Now many are on a
mission to prove he shouldn’t
be president. The Trump
administration and the press
are at war—and as in any war,
the first casualty has been
truth. Bestselling author
Howard Kurtz, host of Fox
News’s Media Buzz and former
Washington Post columnist,
offers a stunning exposé of how
devils-bargain-steve-bannon-donald-trump-and-the

supposedly objective
journalists, alarmed by
Trump’s success, have moved
into the opposing camp. Kurtz’s
exclusive, in-depth, behind-thescenes interviews with
reporters, anchors, and
insiders within the Trump
White House reveal the
unprecedented hostility
between the media and the
president they cover. In Media
Madness, you’ll learn: Why
White House strategist Steve
Bannon told Trump he is in
danger of being impeached
How the love-hate relationship
between the president and
Morning Joe hosts—Joe
Scarborough and Mika
Brzezinski—turned entirely to
hate How Kellyanne Conway
felt betrayed by journalists who
befriended her—and how she
fought back How elite,
mainstream news
reporters—named and
quoted—openly express their
blatant contempt for Trump
How Bannon tried to block
short-lived Communications
Director Anthony
Scaramucci—and why Trump
soured on him How Ivanka and
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Jared Kushner aren’t the
liberals the pundits want them
to be—and why Trump tried to
discourage them from joining
the White House Why Trump
believes some journalists
harbor hatred for him—and
how some liberals despise his
voters How Trump is a far
more pragmatic politician than
the press often acknowledges
(and how the press dismisses
his flip-flops when he flops
their way) What Trump got
wrong about
Charlottesville—and how Steve
Bannon predicted the debacle
How the media consistently
overreached on the Russian
“collusion” scandal Why Trump
actually likes journalists,
secretly meets with them, and
allows the press
unprecedented access Why
Reince Priebus couldn’t do his
job—and the real reason he left
the White House How Sean
Spicer privately berated
journalists for bad
reporting—and why he and
Kellyanne Conway were
relentlessly attacked by the
media Never before has there
been such an eye-opening,
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shocking look at what the
White House and the media
think about each other. It’s not
pretty. But it also makes for the
most important political book
of the year.
Dear Madam President Jennifer Palmieri 2018-03-27
Redefine the expectations for
women in leadership roles with
this #1 New York Times
bestselling volume of inspiring
advice by the former
communications director for
Barack Obama and Hillary
Clinton. Framed as an
empowering letter from former
Hillary Clinton
Communications Director
Jennifer Palmieri to the first
woman president, and by
extension, to all women
working to succeed in any field,
Dear Madam President is filled
with forward-thinking,
practical advice for all women
who are determined to seize
control of their lives-from
boardroom to living room. As a
country, we haven't wrapped
our heads around what it
should look like for a woman to
be in the job of President. Our
only models are men. While
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wildly disappointed by the
outcome of the 2016 election,
Palmieri argues that our
feelings-confusion, love, hate,
acceptance-can now open the
country up to reimagining
women in leadership roles. And
that is what Palmieri takes on
in this book-redefining
expectations for women
looking to lead and creating a
blueprint for women
candidates and leaders to
follow. Dear Madam President
will turn the results of the 2016
election into something
incredibly empowering for
graduates, future female
leaders, and independent
thinkers everywhere.
The Speechwriter - Barton
Swaim 2015-07-14
Barton Swaim was struggling
to find an academic job—he’d
recently received a PhD in
English—when he sent his
resume to Mark Sanford, the
conservative and controversial
governor of South Carolina. He
thought he could improve the
governor’s writing and
speeches. On the surface, this
is the story of Sanford’s rise
and fall. But it’s really an
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account of what happens when
a band of believers attach
themselves to an ambitious
narcissist. Everyone knows this
kind of politician—a
charismatic maverick who goes
up against the system and its
ways, but thinks he doesn’t
have to live by the rules.
Swaim describes what makes
people invest in their leaders,
how those leaders do provide
moments of inspiration, and
then how they let them down.
The Speechwriter is a funny
and candid introduction to the
world of politics, where press
statements are purposefully
nonsensical, grammatical
errors are intentional, and
better copy means more words.
Through his three years in the
governor’s office, Swaim paints
a portrait of a man so
principled he’d rather sweat
than use state money to pay for
air conditioning, so oblivious
he’d wear the same stained
shirt for two weeks, so
egotistical he’d belittle his
staffers to make himself feel
better, and so self-absorbed he
never once apologized for
making his administration the
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laughing stock of the country.
In the end, it’s also an account
of the very human staffers who
risk a life in politics out of
conviction and learn to survive
a broken heart.
War for Eternity - Benjamin R.
Teitelbaum 2020-04-21
One of Financial Times'
Summer Books of 2020 An
explosive and unprecedented
inside look at Steve Bannon's
entourage of global
powerbrokers and the hidden
alliances shaping today's
geopolitical upheaval. In 2015,
Bloomberg News named Steve
Bannon “the most dangerous
political operative in America.”
Since then, he has grown
exponentially more
powerful—and not only in the
United States. In this
groundbreaking and urgent
account, award-winning
scholar of the radical right
Benjamin Teitelbaum takes
readers behind-the-scenes of
Bannon's global campaign
against modernity. Inspired by
a radical twentieth-century
ideology called Traditionalism,
Bannon and a small group of
right-wing powerbrokers are
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planning new political
mobilizations on a global
scale—discussed and debated
in secret meetings organized
by Bannon in hotel suites and
private apartments in DC,
Europe and South America.
Their goal? To upend the world
order and reorganize
geopolitics on the basis of
archaic values rather than
modern ideals of democracy,
freedom, social progress, and
human rights. Their strenuous
efforts are already producing
results, from the fortification of
borders throughout the world
and the targeting of
immigrants, to the
undermining of the European
Union and United States
governments, and the
expansion of Russian influence.
Drawing from exclusive
interviews with Bannon’s
hidden network of far-right
thinkers, years of academic
research into the radical right,
and with unprecedented access
to the esoteric salons where
they meet, Teitelbaum exposes
their considerable impact on
the world and their radical
vision for the future.
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Betrayal - Jonathan Karl
2022-11-15
***THE INSTANT New York
Times, Wall Street Journal,
USA Today, and IndieBound
BESTSELLER*** An NPR Book
of the Day Picking up where
the New York Times bestselling
Front Row at the Trump Show
left off, this is the explosive
look at the aftermath of the
election—and the events that
followed Donald Trump’s
leaving the White House all the
way to January 6—from ABC
News' chief Washington
correspondent. Nobody is in a
better position to tell the story
of the shocking final chapter of
the Trump show than Jonathan
Karl. As the reporter who has
known Donald Trump longer
than any other White House
correspondent, Karl told the
story of Trump’s rise in the
New York Times bestseller
Front Row at the Trump Show.
Now he tells the story of
Trump’s downfall, complete
with riveting behind-the-scenes
accounts of some of the darkest
days in the history of the
American presidency and
packed with original reporting
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and on-the-record interviews
with central figures in this
drama who are telling their
stories for the first time. This is
a definitive account of what
was really going on during the
final weeks and months of the
Trump presidency and what it
means for the future of the
Republican Party, by a reporter
who was there for it all. He has
been taunted, praised, and
vilified by Donald Trump, and
now Jonathan Karl finds
himself in a singular position to
deliver the truth.
The Waxman Report - Henry
Waxman 2009-07-02
At a time when some of the
most sweeping national
initiatives in decades are being
debated, Congressman Henry
Waxman offers a fascinating
inside account of how Congress
really works by describing the
subtleties and complexities of
the legislative process. For four
decades, Waxman has taken
visionary and principled
positions on crucial issues and
been a driving force for
change. Because of legislation
he helped champion, our air is
cleaner, our food is safer, and
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our medical care better.
Thanks to his work as a top
watchdog in Congress, crucial
steps have been taken to curb
abuses on Wall Street, to halt
wasteful spending in Iraq, and
to ban steroids from Major
League Baseball. Few
legislators can match his
accomplishments or his
insights on how good work gets
done in Washington. In this
book, Waxman affords readers
a rare glimpse into how this is
achieved-the strategy, the
maneuvering, the behind-thescenes deals. He shows how
the things we take for granted
(clear information about
tobacco's harmfulness,
accurate nutritional labeling,
important drugs that have
saved countless lives) started
out humbly-derided by big
business interests as
impossible or even destructive.
Sometimes, the most dramatic
breakthroughs occur through
small twists of fate or the most
narrow voting margin.
Waxman's stories are
surprising because they
illustrate that while
government's progress may
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seem glacial, much is
happening, and small battles
waged over years can yield
great results. At a moment
when so much has been written
about what's wrong with
Congress-the gridlock, the
partisanship, the influence of
interest groups-Henry Waxman
offers sophisticated, concrete
examples of how government
can (and should) work.
Fire and Fury - Michael Wolff
2018-01-05
#1 New York Times Bestseller
With extraordinary access to
the West Wing, Michael Wolff
reveals what happened behindthe-scenes in the first nine
months of the most
controversial presidency of our
time in Fire and Fury: Inside
the Trump White House. Since
Donald Trump was sworn in as
the 45th President of the
United States, the
country—and the world—has
witnessed a stormy,
outrageous, and absolutely
mesmerizing presidential term
that reflects the volatility and
fierceness of the man elected
Commander-in-Chief. This
riveting and explosive account
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of Trump’s administration
provides a wealth of new
details about the chaos in the
Oval Office, including: -- What
President Trump’s staff really
thinks of him -- What inspired
Trump to claim he was wiretapped by President Obama -Why FBI director James Comey
was really fired -- Why chief
strategist Steve Bannon and
Trump’s son-in-law Jared
Kushner couldn’t be in the
same room -- Who is really
directing the Trump
administration’s strategy in the
wake of Bannon’s firing -- What
the secret to communicating
with Trump is -- What the
Trump administration has in
common with the movie The
Producers Never before in
history has a presidency so
divided the American people.
Brilliantly reported and
astoundingly fresh, Fire and
Fury shows us how and why
Donald Trump has become the
king of discord and disunion.
“Essential reading.”—Michael
D’Antonio, author of Never
Enough: Donald Trump and the
Pursuit of Success, CNN.com
“Not since Harry Potter has a
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new book caught fire in this
way...[Fire and Fury] is indeed
a significant achievement,
which deserves much of the
attention it has received.”—The
Economist
The Destruction of Hillary
Clinton - Susan Bordo
2017-04-04
Gossip is easy. Get to the
deeper truth, with this in-depth
look at the political forces and
media culture that vilified and
ultimately brought down
Hillary Clinton in the 2016
presidential campaign. The
Destruction of Hillary Clinton
is an answer to the question
many have been asking: How
did an extraordinarily wellqualified, experienced, and
admired candidate—whose
victory would have been as
historic as Barack
Obama's—come to be seen as a
tool of the establishment, a
chronic liar, and a talentless
politician? In this masterful
narrative of the 2016 campaign
year and the events that led up
to it, Susan Bordo unpacks the
Rights' assault on Clinton and
her reputation, the way the left
provoked suspicion and
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indifference among the youth
vote, the inescapable presence
of James Comey, questions
about Russian influence, and
the media's malpractice in
covering the candidate.
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Urgent, insightful, and
engrossing, The Destruction of
Hillary Clinton is an essential
guide to understanding the
most controversial presidential
election in American history.
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